2241 FEWS CHAPEL ROAD
GREER, S.C. 29651

Cancelation of the Boil Water Advisory

Effective 6:00 pm on Tuesday, May 7, 2024, the Blue Ridge Rural Water
Company will cancel the Boil Water Advisory for customers that live within the
Cliffs Valley Subdivision, that are supplied water by Blue Ridge Rural Water
Company.

This advisory was only a precautionary measure and all tests for contamination
were negative throughout the water system, with no contamination found.
Customers in this area can resume consumption of water as normal, effective 6:00
pm on Tuesday, May 7, 2024.

Blue Ridge Rural Water Company apologizes for any inconvenience this advisory
has caused for its customers.

Should you have any questions concerning this notice, please call Blue Ridge Rural
Water Company at 864-895-1719.
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